Department of Transportation

Driver and Motor Vehicle Services -
Transportation Safety Office

4040 Fairview Industrial Drive SE MS#3
Salem, OR 97302-1142

Phone: (503) 986-3883

7/15/12021

Congratulations!

The Coburg Police Department has been awarded $9,640 in High Visibility Overtime Enforcement
grant(s) from the Oregon Department of Transportation — Transportation Safety Office (TSO) for the
FFY2022 grant year (October 1, 2021 — September 30, 2022). This includes those overtime grants
that are managed by both Oregon Impact (Ol) and ODOT TSO.

If you would like to accept some or all of these overtime grants, please submit your reply to this email
TSDHVEGrant@odot.state.or.us acknowledging the grants your agency accepts and the grant
amount per each award by close of business, Friday, August 6, 2021. Your agency’s TSO Grant
Manager(s), and/or Ol will send you the Project Agreement paperwork to finalize each award.

Grant Name: Impaired Driving OT Enforcement
Award Amount: $ 3,000

Grant Manager: Yvonne McNeil, Oregon Impact
Accept Award /ﬂ Decline Award [

Program Area: Speed Enforcement
Grant Name: Speed OT Enforcement
Award Amount: § 2,000

Grant Manager: Kristin Twenge, ODOT TSD
Accept Award F‘ Decline Award [ ]

Grant Name: Safety Belt/Child Passenger Safety OT Enforcement
Award Amount: $ 2,000

Grant Manager: Kelly Mason, ODOT TSD

Accept Award F, Decline Award [[]



Program Area: Pedestrian Safety Enforcement
Grant Name: Pedestrian OT Enforcement
Award Amount: $ 1,500

Grant Manager: Yvonne McNeil, Oregon Impact
Accept Award F' Decline Award []

Proaram Area: Distracted Driving Enforeement
Grant Name: Distracted Driving OT Enforcement
Award Amount: $ 1,140

Grant Manager: Yvonne McNeil, Oregon Impact
Accept Award Ff Decline Award []

This letter is a notification only, and not the grant project agreement. Additional paperwork and

signatures are needed before execution; i.e., do not conduct any billable work on these projects
until you receive an actual executed grant agreement from either TSO and/or Oregon Impact

(depending on the type of grant awarded). Otherwise, you will not be reimbursed for that work.

If you have any questions or need more information, please contact TSO's Grant Assistant, Naomi
Dwyer at 503-949-8914 or at TSDHVEGrant@odot.siate.or.us

We look forward to partnering with you this year on such an important life-saving program, and thank
you for al! that you do.

Sincerely,

P

Traci Pearl
Transportation Safety Office



